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On Tuesday 7 November the Year 6 Debating 
Grand Final was held in the school hall. The 
topic of the debate was “It is better to be 

an individual than to conform” with the negative 
team being Sophie, Tegan, Claudia and Lucy and 
the affirmative team being Jenny, Miranda, Hannah 
and Tiger. It was a close debate and both teams 
had some amazing arguments that captivated the 
audience. The negative team were the overall winners 
of the debate.  
  We would like to thank our judges Mrs Montgomery, 
Mr Young and Asquith Girls High School. 
Congratulations to all of Year 6 for a great year of 
debating and two both teams that presented in the 
Grand Final. By Lucy (Year 6 student)

“That it is better to be an 
individual than to conform”.
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